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May 7, 2024

Dear Parkdale Families,

We would like to keep you all informed that for the 2024-2025 school year,
the Kindergarten program at Parkdale will be a half-time program. This
means Kindergarten students will only attend school on certain days per
week.

This is a change from what was previously discussed at our ECS open
house. At that time, we hoped to continue our full-day 5 day a week
program with our current Teacher Mr. Murray. Unfortunately, Parkdale will no
longer be able to offer this.

Further, Mr. Murray, will be looking for a teaching position closer to home so
that he can spend more time with his young family. We understand this
decision, but will miss him greatly. In his time at Parkdale, he became a
valued member of the staff, giving endlessly of himself, and truly making
Parkdale a better place. We wish him the best of luck.

As we continue our planning for next year, we will be sending out more
detailed information to all our families, especially those in Kindergarten. We
will soon specify which days Kindergarten will be held on, who our new
Teacher will be, and many more important details.

Thanks,
  

Michael Daly


